
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Refer Budget Memo 31 to the Energy and Environment Committee and instruct the City 
Administrative Officer and the Bureau of Sanitation to report on the creation of a 
Construction Services Team within the Bureau, including how the team would be 
structured. The report should include funding options.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


